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BCLP Partner Richard Young was interviewed on Titillating Sports with Rick Tittle, a popular Bay

Area sports radio show. The interview covered Young’s work with athletes and anti-doping, including

a discussion of anti-doping issues around Russian athletes in the Olympics. Young also discussed

his representation of the World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) at the Court of Arbitration for Sport

(CAS) regarding suspended Chinese swimmer Sun Yang and various complexities surrounding the

case, including the most recent decision that again found he committed an anti-doping rule

violation. The decision received prominent mention in The New York Times and other outlets around

the world. Read more about BCLP’s representation here.

A thought leader in anti-doping, Young is credited as the lead drafter of the World Anti-Doping Code.

For further anti-doping content, listen to Episode 5 of BCLP Talks: The Olympic Movement, where

BCLP Partners Steve Smith and Rich Young talk to award-winning journalist Alan Abrahamson of 3

Wire Sports regarding anti-doping and current cases in the Olympic movement.
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https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/titillating-sports-with-rick-tittle-july-27-2021/id1451555608?i=1000530301731
https://www.nytimes.com/2021/06/22/sports/olympics/sun-yang-tokyo-olympics.html
https://www.bclplaw.com/en-US/news-events/bclp-heads-second-successful-representation-of-wada-in-appeal-to-court-of-arbitration-for-sport.html
https://www.bclplaw.com/en-US/insights/bclp-talks-the-olympic-movement.html
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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